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Kern County Partners with Stanford University to Develop Regional Entrepreneurship Dashboard 

Kern County has been selected to partner with Stanford University to participate in the Evidence for Policy 
Fellowship program to develop Kern County’s entrepreneurship dashboard initiative.  

This one-year program will support Kern County’s economic development team in having access to Stanford’s 
technology, training programs, data collection methodologies, and mentorship, to bolster the professional 
development and policy goals of Kern County to ensure our region becomes the best place in the State of 
California to start and grow a business.  

To learn more about this partnership, please click here.   

For further inquiries, please contact Ally Soper at (661) 308-6805. 
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